
 

 
From: Carolyn Brown   
Sent: 16 May 2023 09:45 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62a/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great Hallingbury  
 
Dear Sirs 
 
As residents of  we wish to register 
our strong objection to the above application. 
 
This small village will be adversely affected by extra traffic and pollution. This is a residential area 
unsuited to industrial operation. There is very little pavement, so residents will be at increased risk 
of injury from traffic accidents. 
 
The site is within the Countryside Protection Zone & local flora/fauna & wildlife will suffer. 
 
This will fundamentally alter the life of this quiet village. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Carolyn Brown & Wesley McGhee 
 




